January 26, 2024
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Sutter Union High School

Detenti
Athletic Events/Release Time 1/26 Lunch etention

4:00 PM JV GBB VS. Wheatland
5:30 PM V GBB VS. Wheatland TBA
7:00 PM V BBB VS. Wheatland

Mr. Peterson Rm. B6
1/29,1/30 & 2/1

It's a Winter Wonderland Homecoming! Spirit Days for the week of January 22-26 are:
Friday: Crocs, Socks and Birkenstocks Day

Rally Schedule on Friday and introduction of the Homecoming Court during the Rally!

Baseball practice for anyone not playing a winter sport begins on Monday January 29th at 3:30
on the Varsity baseball field. All players need to have a current physical and their athletic
clearance on file with the front office before participating. Any questions see Coach Peterson in
room 6B. (1/29)

Homecoming Crowning Ceremonies will take place between the Varsity Girls and the Varsity
boys basketball games on Friday, January 26th in the Husky gym. Good Luck to everyone!

There will be a meeting on Friday, February 2nd for anyone who is interested in playing golf
this year. The meeting will be in the North Gym at the start of lunch 12:45.

Any girls interested in girls flag football in the fall of next school year please see Mr. Supernaw
in room B13 for more information

Softball begins on Monday, January 29 for anyone not playing a winter sport. you must have a
risk form and physical on file. Please see Mrs. Danna with questions.




The "Sutter’s Got Talent" variety show will be held at 7 p.m. on Tuesday, February 6 in the
Performing Arts Center. Judges, which include teachers and representatives from various clubs
on campus, will pick a first place winner who will receive a $100 prize and a trophy. Second
place will receive a $50 prize. The Fan Favorite will be chosen by the crowd and will receive a
$50 prize and a trophy. If you have a talent to showcase, pick up an entry form from Mr. Tuttle
and plan to audition at lunch or after school next Tuesday, Jan. 23 or Thursday, Jan. 25 in the
PAC or by special appointment.

Don’t forget about your Grad Night Raffle tickets!! The raffle is Friday night at the
Homecoming game! If you still have tickets, get them turned in to Ms. Little. They will be
accepted until end of school Friday. If you sell at least 15 tickets, your entrance to Grad Night
is free! (1/26)

There will be an Intereact meeting Wednesday, January 31st at noon in the library. All
students interested in joining the Interact Club or volunteering for the Rotary Club’s Crab feed,
please see Mr. Robison ir Jeevan Chatha.

There will be a swim meeting in Ms. Larsen's classroom (E-27) today at lunch, for anyone
interested in joining the team. All grade levels are welcome!

Track & Field: There will be a Track & Field Meeting at lunch in the South Gym on Wednesday
January 31st. Contact Coach Fryan or Coach Supernaw with any questions.



